
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
14 May 2021, 

 
Dear fellow residents, 
 
In April I sent out the initial notice of the Residents’ Annual Caucus that will be held 
in the clubhouse at 4 pm on Tuesday 25 May. Attached now find: 

• Final notice and agenda for the meeting, including an invitation to attend; 

• Proxy form. 
 

In terms of COVID 19 regulations a maximum of 100 individuals will be allowed into 
the meeting room so only the first 100 to register will be allowed in. To register call  
the reception desk EXT 1200  on or before Monday 17 May 2021 at 17:00.  
 
Should there be more than 100 residents wishing to register, preference will in the 
first instance be given to one person from a two-person household. If numbers 
permit the second person will be informed and invited to attend. Selection after 
registration will be on a first-come, first served basis so register as soon as possible 
to avoid disappointment. 
 
As per the agenda snacks and refreshments will be served at the end of the 
meeting. Each person present will be given a token for one item of refreshment. 
Refreshments on offer will be red and white wine, beer and an assortment of soft 
drinks. 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman of ResCom. 
 
Reception EXT 1200 
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